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Evergreen Elementary School

Greetings Evergreen Families,

This month:
MondayJan 8th: PTO 2:30
Monday Jan 15th: NO SCHOOL
Martin Luther King JR Day
January 18th: End of quarter 2.
January 22nd: Site Council 3 pm.

Reminder:
It is time to make sure

Immunizations are up to
date. Exclusion begins

February 15th. Your student
will not be able to attend

from that date until
Immunizations or Exemptions

are completed  

Happy New Year-
2024 has brought smiling faces back to
campus.
Families I appreciate how attendance has
improved, along with tardies. 
This Thursday is our December Student of the
Month lunch. 
Please encourage your student(s) to work
hard and be a reflection of our school PBIS
motto: Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be
Responsible, Be Kind.
This year we have been focused on student
data, and teaching students to understand
their own progress. Quarter two assessments
will be occurring these first two weeks. Please
check over your child's progress reports that
will be sent later this month. I am excited at
the growth we have been seeing. As always,
look for ways at home to encourage learning
in daily conversations. Ideas can be as simple
as having your child assist with cooking. This
allows your child to not only read through
instructions, but then to work through the
math of making the dish.

May 2024 be a blessing to all our families.

Sincerely,
Jenny Jones
Principal


